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COPY April 12th,1922.

Mrs. Arthur Fry,
President, Me Grill Alumnae Society, 
29 Bellevue Avenue,
Westmount.

Dear Mrs Fry:

At a Meeting of the Executive Committee 
of the Graduates' Society, which was helf yesterday afternoon, 
the subject of the changed location of the gymnasium site 
fully discussed and Mr.C.D.Fraser, Secretary of the Students' Council, 
was present at the Meeting in order to express the views of the student 
body.

was

It was the unanimous opinion of the Executive Committee 
Ehat under the circumstances the Graduates' Society should support 
the Grovernors' decision.

I think that it was felt that the agitation against 
the Governors' decision is largely due to the fact that at the time 
the Stadium was constructed a definite location on Pine Avenue was 
allotted to the proposed gymnasium and at the time of the financial 
campaign it was more or less definitely stated that the gymnasium

Consequently, the decision to change 
the location to the campus site came as a great surprise and I cannot 
help but feel that if the Governors, before arriving at their final 
decision, had informed the Graduates and student body of the changed 
conditions necessitating the abandonment of the stadium site, their 
decision would have been accepted without question.

would be built on that site.

Yours very truly,

President•
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